
3rd July 2020 

Reach for the Stars Holiday Club 

 

Reach for the Stars will be holding their holiday club    
during the summer holidays. 

Lots of safe, fun and memorable activities. 

Cost One Child £23 

 Two Siblings £43 

 Three Siblings £63 

For full details and how to register, please go to the      

following link http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/covid19 
information. 

Year 4 Leavers  

You will shortly be receiving an email containing further details of an invite to school on 

Monday 13th July (Miss Mountford) and Tuesday 14th July (Mr Gillespie). This will be an 

opportunity to say goodbye to teachers and receive one or two goodies.   

We look forward to seeing you! 

Smart School Uniform  

https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/ 

Uniform can be purchased from Smart School.      

Uniform deliveries will be to your home address or 

collection from the shop.  

 

End of Year Reports 

On Monday 6th July pupils from Nursery to Year 3 

will be receiving their annual report via the      

homework email with a relevant covering letter.  

We are looking forward to welcoming all pupils back in September.  We are currently reviewing 

the latest guidance from the Department for Education regarding staggered starts and finishing 

times, play times and lunch times. 

This information will be with you before the end of term to help prepare the children for ‘their 

new normal’ in September.  

The guidance states that adults will still need to adhere to social distance rules, so with this in 

mind timings are still crucial to ensure a smooth transition. 

A big Thank You to everybody who has participated in the class transition 

activities. We hope these will be of some help in order for to you to      

support and prepare your child for September. 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

The Learning First Federation which is the       

Local Advisory Board Governing Body for 

Kingsfield and Knypersley First School, have a 

parent governor vacancy. 

If you are at all interested in becoming a    

governor please contact us via the office 

email admin@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk.  

http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/
https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/kingsfield-first-school

